
 
 

Monthly meeting — October 6, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Minutes from the October meeting: 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by Gale at 5:00 pm on October 6th.   
 
In attendance: Coni, Sandy, Shirley, Lynn Mc, Lynn MW, Rowan, Gale, Jim, Denise, Jodi, Dru, 
Carolyn, Ofelia and Tricia. 
 
Finances:  $154.77 was deposited in the Branch account. We paid $377 in reimbursements for OCR. 
 
Rebuild: The building is proceeding on schedule.  Lynn and Coni have unanswered questions on the 
donor wall.  We discussed sending an email to the County and Yolande with our questions.  We'll 
report back to the group next month. 
 
OCR -- There is a lot going on; things are falling into place.  We will have an author talk and UCSC 
will co-sponsor a film.  We have ordered books for the library.  Dru offered to help with social media 
for OCR.  Other chapters are helping.  Trivia Night will be on March 2nd. 
 
Friends update -- FSCPL is working on a Recover and Thrive fundraising campaign for programming 
for students who have fallen behind in reading, math and science due to shelter in place.  We were lucky 
to be selected by Santa Cruz Gives.  Watch for details.   
 
President's Report -- Lots of activities coming up-- farmers market, new leaf event split proceeds with 
Recover and Thrive, book sale set up, dinner that Friday night, Book sale on October 22.  And book 
sorting on Monday.  Please come and help as much as you can. 
 
Branch update:  Roofing in the next two weeks. 
 
We began discussing our opening day party.  Lynn and Gale will take lead on that.   
 
We adjourned at 6:00.  Next meeting on November 3rd at Capitola Library. 
 
 
 


